
MICHELIN LE MANS CUP
Silverstone Round (GBR)
10 - 13 SEPTEMBER 2025

Decision no. 58

On the Race Control Messages page it was noted at 18:10 that the Driver of Car 11 was under investigation. The Driver was
summoned to attend a hearing scheduled to commence at 19:00, this was advised via Discord at 18:35.

N° / Driver: 11 / Philipp SAGER

Competitor: CODE RACING DEVELOPMENT

Session: Race

Time (fact): 18:10

Fact: The Driver failed to attend the hearing.

Offence: Breach of Article 7.2.4 of MLMC Sporting Regulations

Decision: A fine of 500 Euros to be paid by the Driver. This penalty is suspended for the remainder of the
2025 Season subject to no further breach of a similar nature during this period.

Reason: Article 7.2.4 states that once a driver has been advised that he is under investigation, he may not
leave the circuit with the prior permission of the Stewards. The Driver of Car 11 (Sager) did not
comply with this requirement, despite notification being communicated via Race Control messages
and Discord.

Competitors are reminded that they have the right to appeal certain decisions of the Stewards, in accordance with Article 15
of the FIA International Sporting Code and Article 9.1.1 of the FIA Judicial and Disciplinary Rules, within the applicable time
limits.

From: The Stewards

To: CODE RACING DEVELOPMENT

Date: 13 September 2025

Time: 22:05

Peter Roberts
Chairman of the Panel

Palle Christiansen
International Steward
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